
 

 
 
 

 “TEE UP FOR HOMELESS VETERANS”  
American Legion Golf Tournament 

 

supporting the 
 

AC Regional Stand Down 
 

at Mays Landing Country Club 

1855 Cates Rd., Mays Landing, NJ 08330  www.mayslandinggolf.com 
 

Monday, May 1, 2017 
 

11am Registration with hot dogs, draft beer and fountain soda 
 

12 Noon Shotgun Start – 2 person scramble format 

 

Delicious Dinner Buffet & Awards Ceremony following golf 
 

Player’s Fee:  $110. 
(Includes green fee, cart fee, registration lunch and dinner buffet) 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  Don’t Play Golf? Join us for the Dinner Buffet & Awards Ceremony - approx. 5 p.m. 

$40. per person 
 

For those who do not play golf, we will also be offering Bocce Ball 
($5 fee on day of event ~ all proceeds to benefit Tee Up for Veterans) 

 

Movies & Shopping 5 minutes away   
 

For more information, questions/comments contact Patricia Tatum, 609-703-2467 or ptatumnj@gmail.com 
Please mail registration and check to: Russell Robinson 1506 Broad St., Pleasantville, NJ 08232 

 

Make Checks Payable To:  AMERICAN LEGION GOLF (Deadline for Entries – Apr 24th) 

Dinner Only - Enclosed is check for $______ for ____guest(s) at $40. Each 

REGISTRATION 

NAME:__________________________ 

ADDRESS:_______________________ 

PHONE:_________________________ 

EMAIL:__________________________ 

GOLF: Enclosed is check for $_____ for ___players at $110. 
Each 

 

Player 1 Name:_______________________________ 

 

Player 2 Name:_______________________________ 

 

Singles are welcome, we will pair you! 



 

YES! I would like to be a sponsor.  Enclosed is a check for $_____________  

I would like the following information on my sign:  

 

 

(*Note: if you would like a business logo on your sign please email a jpeg photo of your ad/logo to: ptatumnj@gmail.com ) 

 

THE AMERICAN LEGION 
 

To:  All Post Commanders (via PA) 

All Corporate Sponsors 

All Private Sponsors 

 

“TEE UP FOR HOMELESS VETERANS” 

American Legion Golf Tournament 
 

supporting the 
  

AC Regional Stand Down 
 

Monday, May 1, 2017 
at Mays Landing Country Club 

1855 Cates Rd., Mays Landing, NJ 08330  www.mayslandinggolf.com 

 

A golf tournament is being held Monday, May 1
st
  at the Mays Landing Country Club.  The tournament 

supports the Atlantic City Regional Stand Down.  The stand down is a South Jersey Regional event supporting 

homeless and indigent veterans in Atlantic, Cape May, Salem, Cumberland, and Gloucester counties.  Our 

Steering Committee and partners include:  the American Legion Department of New Jersey, the VA, American 

Red Cross, NJ Department of Military and Veterans Affairs, NJ State Parole Board, the Atlantic City Mayor’s 

Office, The American Legion Auxiliary, Catholic Charities of Camden, DAV, and MyVA Community of 

Southern New Jersey Veterans. 
 

We are asking for your support in any way that you can contribute.  Sponsorships range from $150 to $550 and 

one includes a foursome of golf.  In-kind donations of prizes for our raffle are also welcomed and encouraged.  
 

We look forward to your support in the form of sponsorship: prizes, players, or donations.  We greatly 

appreciate anything you can do to help. By becoming a sponsor, your organization or business will be highly 

visible to those who will be attending the event.   
 

Available Sponsorship Opportunities 

 

           Hole Sponsor… $150.                                                         Beverage Cart Sponsor… $250.        

Registration Lunch Sponsor…$250.                                                    Awards Dinner Sponsor…$250. 

Gold Sponsor…$550.  
(Includes a foursome and a hole sponsor sign) 

  

 Please consider being a Gift Sponsor 
 

We Thank You in advance for your support and for helping us make this tournament a success.  For more 

information, please contact Patricia Tatum at 609-703-2467 or ptatumnj@gmail.com 

 

Please make checks payable to: AMERICAN LEGION GOLF    (Deadline: Apr 24
th

)

Mail registration and checks to: Russell Robinson at 1506 Broad St., Pleasantville, NJ 08232 
 

 

mailto:ptatumnj@gmail.com

